
                                   Lakes West Women’s Golf Association 
                                    Social and General Meeting Minutes 
                                                 February 11, 2025     
 
Meeting was called to order by President Bonnie Harvey at 1:05 p.m. at Fairway Recreation 
Center.  Bonnie Harvey welcomed everyone. 
 

A)​  New Members:  Jan Mattson introduced our new member Maggie Morafchik.  We have 
had 8 new members so far this season.  Terri Klatt requested all new members gather 
after the meeting for a group picture. 

B)​ Team Play (Fun Day):  Terrie DeLorm reported that the fun day is 3-22-25.  You don’t 
have to have played in team play to join.  The cost is $25.00 which includes lunch.  
$10.00 dollars of the $25.00  goes toward prize  money and $15.00 for lunch.  You can 
just pay for lunch if you want. 

C)​ Club Championship:  Peggy Brown explained how the club championship works for the 
new members.  The February 15th handicap is what is taken for this tournament.  There 
is not a cost to members.  A sign up sheet was passed around.  Everyone will be teeing 
off from the teal markers. 

D)​ Medallion Results:  Karen Smolinski and Greta Paulsen represented LW at the 2025 
Medallion Tournament held in January.  They tied for 8th in their flight.  Our medallion 
tournament starts February 18th, 2025.  Winners to represent LW in Jan. 2026 
tournament. 

E)​ Most Improved Player:  Karen Smolinski presented Great Paulsen with this award. 
F)​ Mixers:  Deb Lantzy thanked Nancy England for backing her up .  Candy Tashlikowich 

explained that anyone can come 1 time free.  She then explained how the process 
works.  Must sign up at least 2 weeks ahead.  If you can't make it you really need to try 
and find a sub.  Also, please pay for the meal on time.  If you can’t find a sub, the money 
for the meal will not be refunded. 

G)​ Webmaster:  Terry Klatt and Polly Thompson thanked everyone for cooperating with 
learning golf genius this past year.  They are both working on the AGA website.  All 
information from our book will be on this new site.  It will be password protected.  They 
strongly encouraged members to send them any past and present pictures of your club 
functions  so as to put on this website. 

H)​ Board Vacancies for 2026.  Bonnie Harvey reported that we will be in need of a new 
Treasurer.  She thanked everyone who has previously served  and those who currently 
are serving.  

I)​ Pink Ribbon Check Presentation:  Bonnie Harvey reported that the presentation of the 
check will be on Feb. 12, 2025.  She encouraged members to attend.  The money is 
divided between the Alzheimer Association and Parkinson's Research. 

J)​ POD:  Barb Williams reported that Golf Genius has saved them so much time figuring 
the POD.  If you signed up late you must make sure you contact Karen Smolinski so she 
can get you entered into the system 
  



Bonnie Harvey gave a special thanks to Jacque Cross and her team for getting the room 
ready today.  Peggy Brown announced the closest to the pin winners.  Jacque Cross 
handed out the 50/50 winners. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Melinda Ewert 
LWWGA Secretary 


